Approved For Release 2009/03/13 : CIA-RDP86MO00886R002300010096-4

Central Intelligence Agency

Washington, D.C. 20505

6 MAR 1984
AH. ELSY - ICRY

The Honorable Bill Frenzel
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Mr. Frenzel:

Thank you for your letter of 29 February to Mr. John McMahon concerning

\ 'who is interested in employment with this Agency after STAT
his retirement in an overseas capacity.

Our Director of Personnel advises me that candidates for overseas
employment are usually assigned to the Washington area for a period of time
before being transferred overseas. Also, we could not guarantee assignment
to a certain overseas region--it would depend on the time an employee came
on board and what opportunities may be available at that particular time.
We make every effort to consider the employee's choice of location, but it
is not always possible to make an assignment on that basis. I should add
that normally overseas tours are for a period of two to three years.

In the event[:::::::::]would like to be considered for employment with STAT
us in the Washington area that may lead to an assignment overseas, I am

enclosing a set of preliminary application forms. When the completed forms
are received, his qualifications will be reviewed by appropriate officials
to determine whether we have an opportunity for him commensurate with his
background and experience. He will be contacted directly when this review
has been completed. -

We appreciate your writing in behalf of STAT

Sincerely,
/s/ Clair E. Georgs

Clair E. George
Director, Office of Legislative Liaison
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